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 Dear Parents and Carers, Thank you for another wonderful term in Maple class. We have 

had some lovely experiences this term from our Roman Day to Science week where we 

explored connections. We have another exciting term ahead to look forward to.  

 

In term 5 we will be learning about: 

English – Dear Earth – Descriptive 

letter. The Great Kapok Tree - 

Newspaper 

Maths – Fractions, money, time 

Geography – Rivers, Mountains and The 

Water Cycle 

Science - Plants 

RE - When Jesus left, what was the 

impact of Pentecost? 

PE – Rounders and Cricket 

Art – Ted Harrison 

ICT – Programming events and action  

 

 

 Reminders:  

PE days are Wednesday and 

Thursday – please may children 

come in wearing appropriate PE kits. 

This includes a school jumper, white 

top and black/grey tracksuit 

bottoms or shorts. Please may 

trainers also be appropriate. 

 

Every Friday will be Forest school. 

Children will need wellies and 

waterproof clothing if necessary.  

 

Thursday 27th April – Horton Kirby 

School Trip 

Thursday 4th May – Living Land 

School Trip 


